
 El Dorado Irrigation District 
 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING TO ADOPT  
UPDATED FACILITY CAPACITY CHARGES 

 
 

The El Dorado Irrigation District (District) Board of Directors will convene a Public Hearing on Monday, September 
23, 2024, at 9:00 A.M. to consider the adoption of the District’s Facility Capacity Charges (FCCs). 

LOCATION: The Public Hearing will be held in the Harry J. Dunlop Customer Service Building at 2890 Mosquito 
Road, Placerville, California 95667. 

 
DOCUMENT REVIEW AND AVAILABILITY: Data relating to the FCCs, as specified in Government Code section 
66016, subdivision(a), will be available to the public beginning September 13, 2024 on our website at 
www.EID.org/Home/Components/Calendar/Event/3913/17, or by request. 

 
If you have questions, please contact the Clerk to the Board at (530) 642-4055. 

 

http://www.eid.org/Home/Components/Calendar/Event/3913/17

